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Greetings to all Southern California families, 

 

We pray that you are healthy and growing in your faith. 

 

At a meeting with Dr. Yong and President Ushiroda last week we agreed that we will focus on the 

following metrics. 

 

New Members 

 

Member and Guest engagements. This includes Sunday Service and every other way that we are 

involved in our community. That means every type of gathering we participate in. Please report to 

Shoko san EVERY meeting and engagement. [Email: familychurchla@ gmail,com] 

 

Singles Preparation for the Blessing 

 

Tithing and other incomes 

 

Leadership Development 

 

This week HQ will begin the 2nd ACCELERATE program for teaching skills to church workers. 

 

Please stay informed and up to date on all that is on offer from HQ, Sub Region 5, and your local 

community. 

 

On March 25th Dr. Yong will speak in Pasadena House to a gathering of UPF and ACLC guests. 

 

On Feb 25th we will have a Seonghwa service for our beloved brother Rev Juan Morales at LAFC. Let's 

celebrate one of God's champions. 

 

God Bless, 

 

Kevin and Masako Thompson 

 

 

 



@ ACCELERATE Home Library Instructors Contact Log In 

Watch the video below for details! 

C 

Watch on DVouTube 

1 A, 

Accelerate Spring 2023 
1 O weeks of LIVE practical and spiritual education for leaders. PLUS 3 BONUS 

SESSIONS! 

$300.00 USO 

Click to access your Course Library 



Witnessing 101 
Takayo Hiraki-Holmes, former LA CARP Leader and current Columbia University 

and CCNY CARP Witnesser shares her step by step approach towards witnessing 

on campus. Sign up to begin your witnessing journey! 

Free 


